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GL.RPC.5032.4.2022.KP Gliwice, 29 April 2022

Notice to Skippers no. 4/2022

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1, point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 — Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021,
item 2233, as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation
(Dz. U. /Journal Of Laws/ of 2020, item 1863 as amended) Regional Water Management Board in Gliwice
hereby informs that as of 1 May 2022 at 6:00 a.m., a section of the shipping lane on the Oder River
at km 98+600 (mouth of the Gliwicki Canal to the Oder River) - 129+850 (OH Rogéw) of the Oder Waterway
is opened to navigation with a fairway depth of 140 cm.

For more information on navigational conditions, please contact the River Basin Management in Opole,
Monday to Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 04:00 p.m. (tel. number 77 407 47 05) or read the announcements
published on the website: gliwice.wody.gov.pl.

At the same time, please be advised that Notice to Skippers no. 69/2021 of 10 December 2021
is hereby partially repealed (for the given waterway section).
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